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NOTICE OF BOARD VANCANCY  
 
The Beaver Dam/Littlefield Fire District Board of Directors has a vacancy that will occur on the Board.   
The person selected will serve until the end of the vacancy which expires November 30, 2020. 
 
To be eligible for consideration: 
1.  Be an Arizona Resident 
2.  Be a registered Arizona voter 
3.  Live within the Beaver Dam/Littlefield Fire District Boundaries. 
 
This position does serve under the taxpayer and is a voluntary position serving without pay/compensation. 
The person selected will have to attend mandatory training as required by the State of Arizona’s Revised 
Statutes and is paid for by the fire district.  The training is usually in the middle of January.   
 
If you are interested in serving the community to make it a better place for the citizens of the Arizona Strip 
area in the Fire & EMS field, please consider this as an opportunity to do so. 
 
If interested please pick up an application at the Beaver Dam/Littlefield Fire Station ##1, located at  
630 N. Highway 91 in Beaver Dam.  You may turn in your application to any board member, to the  
Administrative Assistant, or return the application to the fire station.  Application should be in a  
sealed envelope marked “Application for Board Vacancy”.  
 
Application deadline is May 24, 2019 at 5:00 P.M.   
Interviews will be held on June 6, 2019 at 6:00 P.M. 
 
NOTE:  The person selected will finish out the term that will expire November 30, 2020.  At that time the 
             vacancy will be filled by the General Election. 
 
For the Board 
 

George Burnett 
George Burnett 
Board of Directors  
Administrative Assistant 
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